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Resolution 

Agenda Number:  8.5 

Date: July 23, 2020 

 
Moved by Councillor Santos  

Seconded by Councillor  

 
That the Regional Chair send a letter, on behalf of Regional Council, to the Federal Government supporting the 
creation of a national urban cycling infrastructure fund of at least $265 million as part of a COVID-19 economic 
stimulus package to be distributed over the next two years to Canadian cities; 
  
And further, that the Region of Peel support the Federal Government’s recent announcement to establish a 
national transportation strategy, and advocate for the inclusion of longer-term sustainable funding to implement 
active transportation infrastructure and programs; 
  
And further, that copies of the Regional Chair’s letter be sent to the Cities of Brampton and Mississauga, the Town 
of Caledon and neighbouring Greater Toronto Area and Hamilton municipalities as an encouragement towards a 
collaborative advocacy to the Federal Government for a national urban cycling infrastructure stimulus fund. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Regional Chair 


